
 

MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Jason Lipe, Parks and Recreation Director 

Date: Thursday, April 28, 2022 

Re: Independence Day Fireworks Display Program Bid Tabulation 

Bids were solicited for the Independence Day Fireworks Display Program on Wednesday, March 30. 
A Notice to Bid was published in the Cash-Book Journal newspaper on March 30 and April 6. Sealed 
bids were opened on Tuesday, April 19. All American Fireworks, LLC, d/b/a Gladiator Pyro was the 
only bidder with a bid of $13,250 per year of a 3-year agreement. The bid tabulation sheet is attached 
to this memo. Staff has acquired the required insurance information and signatures on the contract, 
and recommends awarding the bid to All American Fireworks, LLC, d/b/a Gladiator Pyro. 


